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Generally overgrown and 

unusable by horse. 

Central section is mostly 

good and could be reinstated 

as a bridleway relatively 

easily. 

The South entrance is 

difficult to find and very 

overgrown but usable by foot. 

The North entrance has 

disappeared and the path is 

currently accessed via an 

unmarked path from KI106 

just off Woodcote. 

 

Reported to Countryside 
Access team 

 


